








October 25, 2018
Mr. Patrtick Mandapaka
Deputy MPO Director
Transportation Department
Houston-Galveston Area Council

3355 Timmons Lane, Suite 120
Houston, TX  775027
Re:  Request for Cost Share Inter-local Agreement for Bay Area Boulevard Bridge and Walkway
Dear Mr. Mandapaka:

The City of Friendswood is hereby submitting its request to the Houston-Galveston Area Council for consideration of a cost share agreement between the City and Houston-Galveston Area Council.  The Project that the City has submitted is for the construction of a pedestrian bridge.  The City of Friendswood is in the process of finalizing its application for this project.  The estimated the cost at approximately $831,250, as quoted by Contech, a bridge manufacturer.  The City is committed to the for their part of the cost share in the amount of $166,250.





Yours truly,






 Morad Kabiri, P.E., AICP





 City Manager
